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20 May 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

  

I hope you are continuing to stay safe and well. 

As we draw to the end of the first half of the summer term, may I, on behalf of all the Academy staff 

and Governors, thank you very much indeed for the resilience and patience you have all shown this 

half term.  In these unprecedented weeks, we have all  been extremely impressed with the level of 

academic support and guidance you have given your children. We really appreciate how much you 

have had to juggle work, IT requirements, etc, throughout these testing weeks.  Thank you. 

I also wanted to advise you that the Academy will be closed for the half term break from this Friday 

22nd May.  We have ensured that all keyworker students are catered for over the half term and for 

this our thanks must go to Canford School, our sponsor, for generously offering to host on our 

behalf. This closure will allow staff, students and yourselves, the opportunity to have a break.  No 

work will be set or checked by staff – it will also enable us to plan for the phased re-opening of the 

Academy for Yr10 and Yr12 students from June, date yet to be announced.   The Academy will 

reopen on Monday 1st June for our keyworker and vulnerable students, as before. 

Have a good and well deserved break. 

 

Kind regards 

Mr M Avoth 
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